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The University of Iowa is fully committed to freedom of expression for all members of the academic 
community (faculty, students, and staff) and visitors to the campus.  That commitment underlies and 
informs the many other policies and procedures (several linked below) that touch on speech and 
behavior on The University of Iowa campus.   




